
From: Nathan Niven [mailto:nniven@aimpe.asn.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 12 March 2019 4:20 PM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: mbyrne@aimpe.asn.au 
Subject: Seagoing Industry Award - Exposure Draft 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
AIMPE has had an opportunity to review the Exposure Draft of the Seagoing Industry Award and 
observes that the Draft Determination issued on 30 June 2017, which AIMPE emailed support for on 
28 July 2017 is not reflected in the Exposure Draft. 
 
The issue relates to the inclusion of Electro Technical Officers and Electricians in the classifications 
for every vessel category.  
 
These matters were resolved by the parties at a FWC Conference before Commissioner Cambridge 
on 29 November 2016. 
 
I have attached the Draft Determination arising from that Conference. 
 
It would be appreciated if AIMPE, and the parties, could be advised as to the status of this Draft 
Determination and whether this is a matter that needs to be raised at the Conferences listed for 3 
April and 29 April. 
 
Regards, 
 

Nathan Niven 
 
Nathan Niven 
Senior National Organiser 
Australian Institute of Marine & Power Engineers 
202/20 Convention Centre Place, South Wharf, Vic 3006 
Mobile: 0422815201 
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